
 

 

 

 

 

Rewind. Be Kind. 

 

We are pleased to see so many of our students using the Fortnightly Focus to help them throughout the 

school. Our focus for the fortnight has been ͚ReǁiŶd. Be kiŶd.͛ There has been a high level of 

engagement, with students being able to tell us how to Rewind if they have made mistake and apologise 

or solve the problem.  All classes worked on ways to show kindness and think about how they feel when 

they have kindness shown to them.  

This week we have been focusing on a topic that is important all the time, Rewind. Be Kind. It is good to 

remind students of the important things that help them and others feel good about themselves. The 

students were able to engage in many activities to remind and help them develop different ways to be 

kind including: graphic comic strips, short stories, posters, small and large group discussions. This linked 

well with R U OK day helping students understand the importance of treating others how they would like 

to be treated. 

Thank you Year 4 for the excellent examples of reminders about why we should show kindness to all. 
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Rock your Socks Day Fundraiser 

The Student Council are pleased to announce that their fuŶdraisiŶg eǀeŶt, ͞Rock your Socks Day͟  oŶ 
Thursday 2 September 2021 raised $584.05.  They wish to thank the entire school community for their 

support to be able to raise  this money for Ronald McDonald House and make a difference.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Competition -The Art of Resilience Art Competition 

Recently students at The Willows participated in the Soroptimist International Townsville Breakwater club 

Art CoŵpetitioŶ, ǁere they created aŶ artǁork depictiŶg ͚What beiŶg a resilieŶt kid ŵeaŶs to ŵe’.   

The judges from Soroptimist International Townsville Breakwater had selected 2 students from The 

Willows as finalists. Lola Collier and Adelind Armstrong both had art in the finals and had a great 

experience being selected. Congratulations to both these students on this achievement. 

 

͞Suŵŵer Vibes ͞ represents all emotions and how everyone feels different! -  Lola Collier  

 

https://mcusercontent.com/e8a57499e5e0bf1a76b82eb15/files/aa163faa-3f1c-9d57-e5ad-e24ae025841c/_Art_Comp_Advert_Poster_Our_Townsville_Day.pdf


 

Adelind -  ͞ Puppy Loǀe ͞ǁas oŶ display this ǁeekeŶd as a fiŶalist iŶ the Art of ResilieŶce coŵpetitioŶ . She ǁasŶ͛t 
the winner in her age category Year 1 - 4, but was super proud to be one of 6 finalists in her group!  

 

WOWs 

Ask your Willows learners if they got a WOW this term. Our students do an 

amazing job being Safe, Respectful and Responsible; we celebrate them by 

giving out a WOW slip so they can then put it in their class raffle box. Each 

week at Year Level Parade, a winner is drawn out, from each class. They 

receive a prize from the tuckshop. Waldo, Olive and Willow love seeing all 

the ͚WOW͛ studeŶts iŶ our school.  

 

Acknowledging great student behaviour 

The end of Term 3 is already here and our students have been participating in a range of activities to 

acknowledge their respectful and responsible behaviour throughout the Term. The 75 Star reward and 

Term 3 No Major rewards are being held this held this week.  

There are ball games, biscuit decorating, class games, arts and crafts, computer time and some classes 

will be watching a movie. It is a pleasure to see so many students participating fully in these rewards, due 

to their consistent high standard of behaviour and learning. 

We look forward to seeing everyone after the holidays for a successful Term 4. 

 


